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June 26, 1987 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Acting Secretary 

Subject: Dominica - Request for Technical Assistance 

Following Executive Board approval for a brief technical 
assistance visit to Dominica in late June 1987, as set forth in 
EBD/87/143 (6/16/87), this is to notify the Executive Directors that 
Mr. Richard S. Latham, Advisor, Fiscal Affairs Department, will now be 
going to Roseau early .July 1987, instead of Mr. Aguirre. 
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